
STEMspiration Event for 8th Grade Girls  

8th-grade girls interested in science, technology, engineering, or math. Would you like to meet a 
female professional who shares your interest in STEM? Then come to STEMspiration. 
STEMspiration will be held on Friday, November 9th, from 7:30 to 10:30.  Meet women 
architects, scientist, Engineers, programmers, and medical professionals. Hear about their 
education and careers and do interesting stem activities with them. Registration for this fun and 
inspiring event is first-come-first-served and will take place next week via a link on the TRHS 
website.  For more information talk to your math and science teachers or see Mrs. Liss, STEM 
Educator in room 1510.   Registration will begin on October 22, 2018. 
 


